CAGE GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL


28th February 2011



Dear Parents, 
This term Class 2 will be following a unit of work on a theme which focuses on ‘Clothes’.   During this unit we will be focusing on Geography, Science, Art, History and Information Technology. We’ll also be helping children to develop their international understanding through these activities. 
In Geography, we’ll be: 
• Finding out where countries are all over the world 
• Discovering what the climate is like in different countries 
• Researching what people wear in different countries 


In Science, and in Technology, we’ll be: 
• Looking at what clothes are made from 
• Investigating which materials are good for keeping us warm 
• Decision-making, to help when making choices for clothes to take on holiday
[bookmark: Pg40] 
In Art, we’ll be: 
• Looking at the work of Andy Goldsworthy 
• Finding materials for our own creations 
• Planning and designing ‘land art’ of our own 

• Weaving with a variety of materials 


In History, we’ll be: 
• Researching clothes people wore in the past 
• Comparing clothes ‘then’ to ‘now’ 


In ICT, we’ll be finding out: 
• Recording results 
• Making patterns, creating designs 
• Researching information 

The homework for week one is for the children to make a collage of pictures of different types of clothing.  The children can share their collages with the rest of the class.  You might also want to show and discuss with your child the different clothes you have for different seasons and different places. You could talk about how you pack to go on holidays or back home from your host country and the choices you have to make. If your child is able to help  you - or someone - pack the washing machine you could sort the clothes into different kinds of materials, too. 
As part of the topic we will be having a ‘Dressing Up’ day.  The children are invited to either dress up in their favourite dressing up outfit or wear their favourite outfit to school.  If they are uncomfortable in dressing up they may bring clothes to share and show to the class, such as what they may wear on holiday, or for a traditional event.  We will be making and creating art pieces during the term.  We would be grateful for unwanted material.
Swimming and ball skills at Tonbridge School will start on 9th March.   The year 4 children will be swimming and year 2 and 3 children will be having balls skills.
We look forward to a fun packed term.
Kind Regards,


Claire and Elise

